[image: image1.jpg]1\

Gulf Coast Archive
and Museum






Gulf Coast Archive and Museum


of Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual and Transgender History, Inc.


P.O. Box 130192  ( Houston, TX  77219-0192 ( (713) 692-8735


June 29, 2005


Resurrection Metropolitan Community Church

2025 West 11th Street

Houston, Texas 77008

Attn: Ken Thompson

        txfilm41@aol.com
Dear Ken,

I’d like to thank you again for all your hard work with GCAM and Jade for our Pride Event.  It was very warm in the room and a lot of material for you to cover and learn in a short period of time but you did a fantastic job and I consider the evening a complete success.  It would not have happened that way without your assistance and co-operation.

I would also like to say thanks for your terms agreement with me.  I realize that it takes your time and energy to do things like this and nothing in life is free…but you went the extra mile with us, again to make the evening a success.  We didn’t make as much at the door as we’d hoped but it didn’t put a damper on the evening or Jade’s performance.  He considered the audience to be quite adequate in size and is willing to come back next year to do Volume 2.  We are very excited about that and although we haven’t yet decided on a venue we are looking at RMCC again at this time. This would, hopefully, mean you, GCAM and Jade would be working together once again—and hopefully this time it would be a larger audience and a bit more lucrative for you as well.

Again, many thanks for your part in making our Pride Event a total success.


Respectfully,

Judy Reeves

Chair


